
 

 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 

FRANKLIN BOARD OF HEALTH 

October 7, 2011 

 

Present at meeting: 

Bruce J. Hunchard, Chairman 

Paul J. Cheli, Vice-Chairman  

Donald G. Ranieri, Jr., Clerk, absent 

David McKearney, RS, Health Director 

Virginia McNeil, Health Agent 

 

Visitors present: 

Jennifer Klein, Regis College nursing student 

 

The Board Chairman welcomed all present to the meeting. 

 

The September 9, 2011 minutes were unanimously accepted as written. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Mr. Cheli inquired about the pending repairs to the Partridge Street culvert.  The Health 

Director advised Mr. Cheli that the DPW requested a beaver permit be issued, however 

the application for the permit was never completed by DPW staff.  The concern is that 

beaver damming in the area of the culvert has the potential to further damage the 

roadway. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 
The chairman opened the floor to new business.  The first item on the agenda was the 

definitive subdivision plan for Southern Acres.  The Board of Health voted to approve the 

definitive site plan as submitted subject to municipal water connection and a fully 

compliant Title V septic system. 

 

The last item on the agenda was the Health Director’s Monthly Report for September 

2011.. The Health Director discussed the monthly activities of the Health Department.  

 

The Chairman opened the floor for any other new business.  There was none.  

 

Motion to adjoin was unanimous.  The next Board of Health meeting will be on Friday, 

November 4, 2011. 

 

Transcribed by Virginia McNeil, Health Agent for the Franklin Health Department. 


